
 
 

Memo 
To:   Contractors 

From:  Baylee Scott 

Date:  6-3-25 

Re: 2025-001-037 

  

 

Per Administration, The RFQ deadline has been extended until Friday, June 13, 2025, at 5:00 

P.M. 

All requirements posted in the RFQ shall remain in effect . 

If you have any questions, Please contact Delana Kimble at 539-635-0352 or via email at  

delana.kimble@hacn.org 

 


